Elaine Hedley



I have lived in the village since 1984. We chose Hurworth because the two schools were in walking distance and had good reputations. I am a retired Deputy Head teacher with three sons. In 2015 I was co-opted onto the Parish Council. With the impending retirement of Tony Winnett I was asked to take over production of the Parish Chronicle, this is now in hand. Over the past year I have attended many courses and meetings with a view to improving

my performance as a Parish Councillor. Organised activities for youngsters is an area which the parish council is keen to develop, I will become involved in this initiative. I am one of the Representatives for the Environment and Open Spaces, Representative on the Small and Medium Councils Committee. I am also County Durham Association of Local Councils (CDALC) Representative.